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Over the 2 days when we return to school, 
your child will be working on the theme of 

The Royals! 

 
They will be taking part in a series of exciting activities, 

including: 
 

• Working in mixed groups from Nursery to Year 6 

• Making a commemorative fridge magnet 

• Designing and replicating a famous London building on  a large scale 

• Singing the national anthem 

• Taking part in a street party  

• Painting a royal portrait 

• Making a patriotic biscuit 

 

Your child needs your help and involvement!  
Please get involved by: 

 
� Taking  your child to the library and look at books about the Royal family 

� Look at clips of previous Royal weddings on  Youtube 

� Look for examples of Union Jack memorabilia 

� Looking at  photos of family weddings 

� Collect junk modelling resources to send in (large boxes, bottles, masking 

tape, sellotape) 

�  Finding red, white and blue clothing for your child to wear for the 2 days 

(or get really creative and make a special t-shirt!) 

 
 
 
 



What does your child know about the theme The 
Royals? 

 

Before the Theme... 

 
After the Theme... 

Sit down with your child and help them record what 
they know about the topics, BEFORE and then AFTER 
they have learnt about it at school. 



What to wear! 
 
 
 

All children are invited to wear red, white or blue to school (or a combination of all 3 colours!) 
for the 2 day event.   

 
 

Resources you could donate 

 
For this 2 day topic the following resources would be very useful: 
 

• Union Jack flags 

• Junk modelling resources (cardboard boxes, bottles, masking tape, sellotape) 

• Photos of the Royal family 
 
 
These items will be used throughout the two day extravaganza by the children so 
unfortunately we will not be able to return them to you. 
 

 
 

 Exhibition 
 

 
All work from the 2 day event will be displayed in the upper hall on Thursday after school.  
We would like to invite all members of our school community to come and view the 
exhibition from 3.15 pm. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE : On Wednesday, 27th April school dinners will be as usual. On Thursday, 28th 
April packed lunches will be provided for any child who usually has a hot school dinner as, 
due to work in the kitchen, we are unable to cook that day. 
Pupil Choice does not start until Tuesday, 3rd May. 

 
 


